
SM t u  

Ms. Elizabeth O’Do~mell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: Administrative Case 360 

221 E Fourthst. 
P.O. Box 2301 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45201 -2301 

August 13,2007 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Dear Ms. O’Dolmell: 

This letter is to certify that Cincinnati Bell Telephone Company LL,C (CBT) has 
procedures in place to annually re-certify the eligibility of all of its Lifeline customers, 
per the Commission’s May 24, 2007 Order in this case. The results of CBT’s 2007 initial 
re-certification mailing/audit are provided in the chart below. CBT sent a second mailing 
to customers who did not provide appropriate docuinentatioii or respond to the initial 
mailing. In accordance with FCC requirements to remove Lifeline benefits, CBT will 
remove the Lifeline discount for customers who do not provide sufficient documentation 
of their continued eligibility for Lifeline within 60 days of the secoiid mailing. CBT will 
update the results in the followiiig table after the October 17, 2007 reply deadline is past 
for the second mailing. 

Number of Lifeline Customers Surveyed 

Documented Continued Eligibility 

Service Disconnected or Replied - No Longer Eligible 

Replied - Iiisufficient/No Documentation 

Did Not Respond 

First 
Audit Mailing ,, 

5,583 

2,554 

169 

480 

2,380 



I ani an officer of Cincinnati Bell Telephone Conipany LLC, and I am authorized to make 
this certification. Questions regarding this audit may be directed to Robert Wilhelni at 
513-397-6858 or bob.willielm@cinbell.com, or Evelyn King at 5 13-397-1378 or 
eve1 yn.king@cinbell.com. 

Assistant Secretarf and 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 

cc: Jim Stephens 
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